November 29, 1979

Mr. Richard Shorman
Chess Editor

The Daily Review

Box 3127

Hayward, California 94540

Dear Mr. Shorman:

Thanks very much for the reports and games you sent me regarding Kenny Fong
and the under-14 World Championship. I should have replied much earlier,
but was out of town for some time.

I have prepared an article for my column in the Los Angeles Times. This should
appear soon., I will of course send you copies as soon as it is published,

My second reason for writing you now is to ask whether Kemmy might be inter-
ested in another trip. Jack Collins of New York is preparing a team of Amer-
icans to visit Iceland for matches against a group there. There will be 20
on each side, all between 8 and 15 years old. This will be the third annual
competition between the "@ollins Kids"and the"Icelandic Kids."

The dates had been planned for December 28 and January 3, but they could

not get the reservations for the holiday period. It should be early in 1980.
If this is of interest, you might write to me, or directly to Collins at

521 East 14th St., New York, NY 10009.

Sincerely,
/‘ ] > )
Isaac Kashdan

2231 Overland Ave,
Los Angeles, CA 90064
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